
Big girls don’t cry…unless they miss the chance to see the Grammy and Tony Award-winning “Jersey Boys” musical 
in Chattanooga!

New Villagers Club and the Tellico Village Homeowners Association are pleased to offer a fun, hassle-free motorcoach 
excursion to Memorial Auditorium in Chattanooga to see the fabulous Broadway musical “Jersey Boys,” with all the 
great hit songs from the ‘60s you love and remember! 

Thursday, January 20th, 2022

3:30PM to 11:30PM

Cost: $90 per person

Soldiers and Sailors Memorial Auditorium, Chattanooga

Last day for registration is Thursday, December 9th  

Limit of 45 people 

The bus will be departing from the Yacht Club upper parking lot promptly at 3:30PM. 

Dinner will be on your own in downtown Chattanooga, estimated arrival time is 5:30PM, 
see restaurant suggestions below

Show time is 7:30PM

The bus leaves Chattanooga at the conclusion of the musical, at approximately 9:30PM. 

Event Coordinator: Gary Wheelock/New Villagers Club email: gwheelock1030@gmail.com
Jim Barton/Tellico Village Homeowners Association email: jimamsco1@gmail.com

IMPORTANT, PLEASE NOTE, NO REFUNDS WILL BE AVAILABLE
Included in your registration price is one $65 Orchestra Rear Center ticket to the show, $23 bus ride ticket, and $2 credit 
card fee. The show tickets are quality seats in rows KK and LL, and our group will be seated together in those 2 rows.
Suggested casual restaurants within easy (10 minutes or less) walking distance from Memorial Auditorium include: 
Universal Joint, 532 Lookout Street
JMacs, 608 Georgia Avenue
Jack Brown’s Beer & Burger Joint, 818 Georgia Avenue
Community Pie Pizza, 850 Market Street
Bitter Alibi Pub, 825 Houston Street

Please note that the Chattanooga Memorial Auditorium currently requires visitors to wear masks inside the theater. That may be 
subject to change if regulations are revised by state and local health officials. Masks will not be required on our tour bus to and 
from Tellico Village, if Tennessee state regulations continue as currently written. This may be subject to change at any time, based
on the State of Tennessee’s requirements regarding Covid procedures.

By registering for this event, you are acknowledging that an inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public 
place where people are present. By attending this event, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to 
COVID-19 and agree not to hold the Tellico Village Homeowners Association, New Villagers Club, Board of Directors or
Event Coordinators liable for any illness or injury.
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